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Reference: Penalty Assessment TG-111151

Dear Sirs:

I'am here by submitting my penalty assessment in the amount of $100.00. [ am not making
any application for mitigation, as I do not believe that it would be worthwhile to request
mitigation of a penalty so small. In fact, the costs associated with assessing and collecting
the penalty probably far exceeds the actual penalty itself. I am providing herein an
explanation regarding the “failure to file an annual report”, but not requesting any
consideration for the late filing which is being forwarded under separate cover.

Despite having informed the commission on 2 separate occasions of a change of address for
Freedom 2000, the commission has chosen to ignore this information and continued to
send mailings and notices to a PO Box 1314 which I no longer use and is only checked
occasionally by the owner. Fortunately, I received the notice regarding this current matter
in a timely manner which is unusual. The commission has posted upon Freedom 2000’s

docket that its address was chénged on 04/06/2010 to reflect PO Box 865, Point Roberts,
WA 98281-0865.

Sadly, the failure to submit an annual report was a complete oversight in that it was

prepared and placed in an envelope, but never mailed. As indicated above, it is being sent
under separate cover for this penalty assessment.

Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $100.00 for the penalty assessment.

Sincerely,

David Gellatl M

Freedom 2000, LLC.



